
7.3.2 Plan of action for the next academic year 

The institution's plan of action for the upcoming year will focus on several key areas to advance 

its mission and vision. Firstly, the institution will prioritize strengthening national integration and 

harmony by organizing interfaith events, science, arts and cultural exhibitions, and workshops that 

foster dialogue and understanding among diverse religious, cultural, and linguistic groups. Efforts 

will be made to actively engage students and the wider community in these initiatives. Special 

attention will be given to reaching out to underrepresented communities and implementing 

strategies to increase enrollment from diverse socio-economic backgrounds. Collaborations with 

the affiliating University and State Government will be fostered to adhere to reservation guidelines 

and provide additional support to students from disadvantaged backgrounds. Scholarships and 

financial aid programs will be expanded to provide greater assistance to students based on merit 

and financial need. Partnerships with external organizations, alumni networks, and philanthropic 

foundations will be explored to create additional avenues for student support. Environmental 

initiatives will be strengthened through the Nature Club and N.S.S. unit, with specific projects 

addressing sustainability, waste management, and environmental awareness within and around the 

campus. The Service-learning Centre will expand opportunities for experiential learning, including 

international student exchange service-learning programs. 


